

## **Hughenden Primary School**

Working together, Empowering Lives, Enriching Minds

19 November 2018

Dear Parents,

## Child Bereavement UK, Singing in the Eden Centre - Thursday 6 December 2018

We have again been given a lovely opportunity to sing at the Child Bereavement UK event on Thursday 6 December at 2.45pm in the Eden Shopping Centre. Children from Years 2,3 4, 5 and 6 who enjoy singing are invited to participate in the event.

This is a very worthwhile charity and is particularly pertinent to us. We will have a box on display in our school reception area on Thursday 6 December for anyone who would like to leave a donation. Also, you are very welcome to join us in the Eden Centre and enjoy the singing.

The children will be travelling by coach to the Eden Centre, however, please could we ask all parents to collect their child directly from the event at 3.15 pm. If you are able to make a voluntary contribution of £2 towards the cost of the coach we would be very grateful.

Places are limited, and we are able to take a maximum of 30 children to the event. Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please could you complete the attached permission slip and parental consent form as soon as possible, and by **Thursday 29 November** at the latest to enable your child to take part. Thank you.

Yours Sincerely  Sarah Leighton	
Sarah Leighton	
Headteacher	
Child Bereavement UK, Singing in the Eden Centre - Thursday 6 December 201	Ω
Clind Deleavement OK, Singing in the Eden Centre - Indisday o December 201	<u>.o</u>
My child in year Child Bereavement UK event in the Eden Centre on Thursday 6 December at 2.4	
I understand I will need to collect my child from the Eden Centre at 3.15 pm	
Parent Signature	Date

**Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton** 

Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR Tel No: 01494 562501 Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk















